
Human Rights Department (DMHRD) Director, Rudy Simms, requests approval for two (2) DMHRD staff 

(Director Simms & Human Relations Specialist, Mikel Johnson) to attend “The Leadership Challenge 

Workshop for Fair Housing Leaders”  to be conducted from May 12-17, 2013 by the Patricia Roberts 

Harris National Fair Housing Training Academy  in Washington, DC and underwritten by the U.S. 

Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD).  The five (5) day workshop is designed to 

develop fair housing leadership skills and a comprehensive and cutting edge approach for challenging 

residential segregation and promoting housing integration. 


